

P.O. Box 757500
Fairbanks, Alaska 99775-7500
907-474-7112
uaf.chancellor@alaska.edu
www.uaf.edu/chancellor/

September 1 2021

TO: Charlene Stern, Interim Vice Chancellor, Rural, Community and Native Education

FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor

RE: Vaccination Requirement Request Approval

The University of Alaska System policy states that vaccination requirements may only be made by exception and may only be approved by the President and the request of the Chancellor.

I have received your request for a vaccination requirement for the following:

RHS AND HUMS COHORT CLASSES HELD AT THE KUSKOKWIM CAMPUS IN FALL 2021

requirement (with medical and non-medical-religious exemptions) for that purpose.

DMW:jdp

cc: Byron Bluehorse, Acting Director, Interior Aleutians Campus Julie Carpenter, Interim Director, Kuskokwim Campus